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The current wolf management plan is an attack on wolves and public lands. Ranchers are grazing
cattle on public lands that belong to the taxpayers of Washington State. Cattle are being grazed over
wolf dens and roaming areas. Ranchers are receiving preferred treatment over wildlife. Wolves
should still be protected under the endangered species act.



